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If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov
Att: Mark Foster

Dear Mark,

Please consider our short comment re Shoshone National Forest Travel Plan.

For reasons previously well documented: The wild lands, and roadless lands within the forest should be
protected. Recreational users, especially mechanized access should be limited with no expanded use.

Thanking you in advance for considering our comment regarding the priceless natural resources of the Shoshone
National Forest.

We remain,

Respectfully,

Craig and Jackie Mathews
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